
Property Owner Plumbing Contractor Information 

The contractors listed below are only a recommendation. You may use any licensed plumbing 

contractor with a Cross Connection Control Device Inspector’s License.

The RPZ testing procedures are available on our website at www.villageofnorridge.com or at the 

Village Hall. For assistance with any backflow issue, contact Joe Spain at 708.453.0800 x5318 or by 

email at jspain@villageofnorridge.com.

TESTER PHONE NUMBER

Aqua Backflow, Inc. 847.742.2296

Chicago Backflow 708.389.5600

Collins Backflow 847.358.1666

Forte Plumbing 708.456.6880

Mid City Plumbing 630.860.1501

Nuzzo Plumbing 773.625.6280

R. Carroza Plumbing 847.451.7040

Roc’s Plumbing 773.301.8197

S&J Plumbing 708.369.0302


